
I am opposed to the abortion zone bill and the criminalisation of those who offer help and support 
to these women outside abortion facilities. 
 
This was not published so many pro-lifers did not know of this ‘call for evidence’ submission by 
Friday 12 November - our elected representatives should ensure that all have a right to voice their 
opinions and beliefs. 
 
How can we call ourselves civilised when we terminate a life in the womb and try to criminalise 
those who want to speak up for a child and give it safe access into the world. 
 
I have been scarred for life by my foolish choices as a teenager, for I was with my girlfriend when we 
had our child aborted. 


